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Tuesday, May 2, 2017 

12:00-2:00pm 

Rutgers Academic Building, West Wing, Room 6501 

The Rutgers History Department invites the graduating class of 2017 to 
our 3rd Annual Senior Celebration Reception. Senior Celebration is the 
history department's final celebration for our seniors. Come to get to-
gether with fellow classmates and friends in honor of your time at Rut-
gers University! It will be a mix of ceremony and celebration. Recall 
your greatest college memories with your friends while enjoying food, 
group pictures, and more. This is your chance to celebrate your 
achievements with your friends, History faculty and staff.  Take time to 
participate in this fun event and enjoy your final days as a Rutgers His-
tory student.  

All students will receive a Rutgers History Department t-shirt featuring 
a quote from a favorite historian. The Siegel and Sansolone prizes will 
be awarded, and Public History Certificates will be given to students as 
well.  We look forward to celebrating with you! 

Please RSVP to Anuja Rivera at arivera@history.rutgers.edu by April 19th. 
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Senior Celebration Parking Information 

You will be allowed to park in Faculty/Staff lots 26, 30, & the 

College Avenue Deck without a permit. Special event park-

ing is for visitors only and does not include free metered 

parking. Faculty, Staff, and Students must park only in lots 

that they are authorized to park in. For more information visit 

http://parktran.rutgers.edu/fac_stafflots.shtml, or call (848) 

932-7744. 

 


